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Photo Consent Form

Dear Parents & Carers,
At Surrey Hills All Saints, we take photographs of children at school and during outside school events. The photographs are used in a variety of ways and we’d like your consent to be able to use these photographs to promote Surrey Hills All Saints and celebrate our successes, for example in the newsletter, on the school website and on social media.
If you’re not happy for us to use these photographs in the ways we list below, please indicate this on the form attached.
Similarly, if you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing, calling the school on 01306 881136, or coming in to the school office. 
If you have any other questions, please get in touch.
Kind Regards
Mrs Jacky Fyson
Executive Headteacher
























Child’s Name:										

	
Use of photos
	Tick Yes

	Cross No
X

	I am happy for the school to take photos of my child.

	
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter and on the school website.
	
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in printed school materials, for example the school prospectus.
	
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays.

	
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the media, for example local newspapers, Parish magazines.
	
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in F@SH communication

	
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used in GST documentation and on their website

	
	

	I am happy for photos of my child to be used on social media platforms, for example Twitter, Facebook.
	
	

	I am happy for the school to take videos of my child.

	
	

	I am happy for the school to use videos of my child for promotional purposes, such as on the school website.
	
	



To comply with data protection laws, we need parents’ permission before we can photograph the children. All parents and carers are required to complete a consent form. Completed forms are kept centrally in the school office for reference.
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